PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Umatilla County Board of Commissioners has
initiated proceedings for the withdrawal of county road status from County Road No. 908,
Short Mile Road, located in Sections 10 and 11, Township 2 North, Range 33 E. W. M.
and County Road No. 917, Iskuulpa Creek Road, located in Section 36, Township 3
North, Range 35 E. W. M. and Sections 1, 2, 11, 14, and 23, Township 2 North, Range 35
E. W. M., both of which are located on the Umatilla Indian Reservation

The Umatilla County Board of Commissioners, under authority of ORS 368.026
intends to hold a public hearing on the withdrawal of county road status from said roads
on November 2, 2011, at 9:30 a.m. in Room 114, Umatilla County Courthouse,
Pendleton, Oregon. Any persons wishing to be heard on this subject may attend this
hearing in person or submit to the Department of Public Works in writing or by e-mail
any appropriate information for consideration by the Board of Commissioners, who
subsequently will determine whether county road status shall be withdrawn from the
roads and jurisdiction over the roads be offered to the Confederated Tribes of the
Umatilla Indian Reservation. Any interested person may obtain a copy of the road
official report on the proposed withdrawal by contacting the Public Works Department.
Street address of the Public Works Department is 3920 Westgate, Pendleton, Oregon
97801. Phone # is 541/278-5424. E-mail address is groberts@co.umatilla.or.us.

Dated this 22nd day of September, 2011, at Pendleton , Oregon.

por>;

Gary Ro , Surveying Foreman




